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Key Messages 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
I know that everyone working in school is feeling extremely proud of all our children and the way in which they 
have returned this week to school. They have shown compassion, resilience and bravery throughout the week and 
settled back into school life quickly. Seeing our children happy and excited to be back at school and enjoying the 
activities and learning opportunities has been heart-warming and there are some beautiful photographs to show 
this below. 
 
Thank you to everyone for preparing your children in the best possible way and for all the hard work you have put 
into supporting them throughout the last few weeks and for your continued support going forward.  
 
As always, any support you need please get in touch, we are here to offer practical advice or just a listening ear! 
 
Stay safe and healthy everyone, 
Green Lane Team 
 
Wellbeing 
Whilst at home, please take the time to look after your wellbeing. Here are some different things you could try as 
a family. 
 

 

 

What have you done today to make you feel proud? 

Talk to your family about what you have done today that has made you feel 

proud. What about this week? This month? Or even this year? Why not 

create some certificates to recognise these achievements?  Have a listen to 

Kool and the Gang sing ‘Celebrate’. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=8Lu41LulQos 

Keep on Running 

Fancy a trip to find a bear without having to go out of the front door? Follow 

the link to take part in an action packed story-based workout designed 

specifically for children. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KAT5NiWHFIU&list=PL8snGkhBF7niNxu

5-ED5h3F9D1W3InZuz 

Search the Sky for Mars 

Time for some family star gazing! In March you should be able to see Mars in 

the night sky. Check out Jodrell Banks’ website for up-to-date information of 

things to look out for: 

https://www.jodrellbank.net/the-night-sky/ 

It’s a Kind of Magic! 

Roll up, roll up, it is time to challenge yourself to learn some magical and 

mischievous tricks. Here are some easy ones to get started. 

https://www.care.com/c/stories/4051/10-easy-magic-tricks-for-kids/en-au/ 

Random Acts of Kindness 

Did you know that being kind to someone not only makes the person you are 

being kind to feel good but also makes yourself feel good. It is the gift that 

keeps on giving, especially if the recipient isn’t expecting it. Here are some 

ideas: https://theimaginationtree.com/simple-acts-kindness-kids/ 
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Upcoming Events 
February 

Monday 22nd 
February 

Children to commence online learning. 
School open for critical worker children and vulnerable children. 

March 
Thursday 4th 

March 
World Book Day 

Monday 8th 
March 

International Women’s Day 

Friday 12th March Science Day 

Monday 22nd 
March 

Spring celebration. 

Friday 26th March Wear a hat day for Brain Tumour Research 

Friday 26th March 
 

School closes for the Easter holiday 

April 
Monday 12th 
April
  

Return to school for the start of Spring 2 term. 

Green Lane Bouncing Back 
Here are some of the highlights we have had since the children have returned to school. We have already 
celebrated World Book Day and also Science Day and all the children have relished being back with their 
friends. 
Here are a few of the highlights our classes this half term: 

 
 

It was fantastic to 

welcome the children 

back to Green Lane on 

March 8th. 

On Thursday 11th 

March, we celebrated 

World Book Day part 2. 

It was amazing to see 

the whole school 

celebrating a love of 

books and reading. 

Yr3 looked at ‘Here we 

Are’ by Oliver Jeffers 

and were inspired to 

write poetry. 
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Children made cards for ‘Mother’s 

Day’ to help them celebrate the 

special day with their families. 

There were some great 

costumes from lots of 

different books. The 

children in Yr1 loved 

sharing ‘The Day the 

Crayons Quit’ with Mrs 

Townend. Here is ‘Meg’ 

and ‘Winnie the Witch’ in 

Nursery too! 

Yr4 playing drama games as part 

of re-connecting with each other 

and Yr1 doing some collaborative 

exercise and play. 

The children loved being scientists on 

science day. We were all curious and 

investigative learners and we 

appreciated the amazing things that 

science has contributed to our society. 


